
   TABLED MATTER  
   2019 APRIL 08  
 

Item 5(A), Reports 
Closed Council Meeting 2019 March 25 

 
 

A) Executive Committee of Council 
Re: Complimentary Pass Program Changes 

 

 
The Executive Committee of Council submitted a report seeking Council 
approve proposed changes to Burnaby’s Complimentary Pass Program to be 
effective commencing in 2020. The Committee AMENDED the report to 
increase the maximum annual cost equivalent of complimentary passes from 
$1,000 to $1,500. 

The Executive Committee of Council recommended: 
 

1. THAT Council approve the changes to the City’s Complimentary Pass 
Program, as outlined in Section 4.0 of the report. 
 

2. THAT the City Solicitor be authorized to bring forward an amendment to 
Burnaby’s Recreation Fees and Admissions Bylaw to implement the 
proposed changes. 
 

3. THAT the Parks, Recreation and Culture Commission and all 
complimentary pass holders be informed of the proposed changes. 

 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR DHALIWAL   
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR CALENDINO    
 

THAT the recommendations of the Executive Committee of Council be adopted. 
 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR MCDONELL  
SECDED BY COUNCILLOR JOHNSTON  
 
THAT the recommendation be now TABLED. 
 
       CARRIED 
         (Opposed: Mayor  Hurley, Councillors Dhaliwal, Calendino, Keithley) 
 
Council requested staff undertake a survey of other municipalities to identify any 
benefits and compensation provided to similar groups.  

 
 

Copied to: City Manager 
                 Director Parks, Recr. & Cult. Services 
                 Director Finance 
                 City Solicitor 

 


